20-028 Annex B

To: HilaryWrenn@londonlegacy.co.uk
Subject: Bow Goods Floodlight

Date: 19 December 2018 22:56:27

Hi Hilary,

DB Cargo have erected a flood light on the rail sidings and it’s pointed directly at our building. It’s so strong it
comes right through our blinds. The trains are not even being loaded up.

There is no need for this at all so please can you ask them to remove this light with immediate effect.

Another demonstration of the complete lack of disregard DB Cargo, the additional users and National Rail have
for the residents they operate alongside. They are a complete disgrace.

Kind regards,





